Kittitas County

Public Health

Department

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County

Memo

To:  Community Development Services

From: Kittitas County Public Health Department, Jesse Cox, Environmental Health Supervisor
Date: September 4,2020

RE: SE-20-00003 Brown and Jackson

In reference to KCC 13.04.200(5) a sewage lagoon utilized to dump the contents removed from
septic tanks or any other sewage collection receptacles would be subject to the Health Officers
approval before any waste could be dumped and stored at the location. Areas of concern for the
Kittitas County Health Department would include the protection of known areas of surface and
ground water. Vector control would also need to be established along with the collection sites
proximity to existing residences, and a mitigation plan to include how the site would prevent
environmental health issues that could be detrimental to the surrounding residences.

Sincerely,
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Jesse Cox, Environmental Health Supervisor
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